PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA
GENEVA

KGV/ /39 12011

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Korea to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (the Secretariat of the Committee on
the Rights of the Child) and, in addition to the formers note verbale of 12 September 2011
regarding the list of delegation which will represent the Government of the Republic of Korea
at the consideration of the third and fourth periodic reports of the Republic of Korea during
the forthcoming 58th session of the Committee scheduled on 21 September 2011, has the
honour to submit an additional member of the delegation to be added to the list as follows:

Delegates: Ms. Choi, Jung Rye
Education Attaché,
Embassy of the Republic of Korea to France

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Korea to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 19 September 2011

Secretariat of the Committee on the Rights of the Child
Off ice of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
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